
Masks are strongly
recommended in 
crowded outdoor
settings. 

MASKS REQUIRED

santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus

Masks are required
indoors, regardless of
vaccination status. 

Health Order issued by the Santa Cruz County 
Health Officer in response to the increase in
COVID-19 cases due to the Delta variant. 


